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part of this agreement was that we will have a final printout to 
show the ramifications of what we have done, that is one thing. 
A second thing was, of course, the 100 million or whatever is no 
longer in 806, but it is in the A bill. So, we will have that 
discussion. This discussion doesn't really impact that. But we 
will have that final printout for you before Final Reading.

SENATOR KRISTENSEN: Senator Bohlke, Senator Crosby had yielded
you the remainder of her time. Do you wish to use the rest of 
the time or do you wish to waive off? Senator Bohlke.

SENATOR BOHLKE: I'm sorry.

SENATOR KRISTENSEN: Senator Crosby had yielded you the rest of
her time, if you want to use it you have approximately three 
minutes.

SENATOR BOHLKE: No, I'll yield it back to the Chair.

SENATOR KRISTENSEN: Thank you. Senator Dierks.

SENATOR DIERKS: Thank you Mr. President and members. I am
reminded again by the exchange there with Senator Crosby that 
you are asking, you are asking us to take a giant leap in faith 
when we don't know what this...the bottom line is on this 
amendment. When we get this amendment ready to advance, when 
806 is ready to advance, we don't know what these figures are 
and I think we deserve to have that opportunity. I object to us 
doing something in the blind, and that is what we are doing with 
this bill. If we advance it today we need...we are saying, we 
are taking everything for granted. We don't know what it is 
doing, but we are going to trust you. I don't think r.hat we can
do that. I don't think we should do it to our constituents and
I don't think that we should do it to ourselves. I have got a 
bracket motion up there that will bracket the bill until 
Tuesday. By that time we will have the results from the
amendments that have been put up, and as soon as we vote on this
amendment, that bracket motion will come up and I would urge
your support of that bracket motion. I think it makes ^ood 
sense, I think it tells the people involved here that we ne"d to 
know exactly what we are doing. We can't be doing these things
blindly, and I would hope that that message should come across
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